
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
                                      
 

                                        CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/16-17/018                  May 01, 2016 
 

 “Food is our common ground, a universal experience” 

                                                -James Beard – a famous American Chef 

 
Dear Parents,  

  
Food festivals are celebrated around the world and 

everyone lives by this quote. We are glad to inform 

you that IPHS ‘Student Council’ has taken initiative 

towards this experience and has organised a FOOD 

CARNIVAL on the 4th May 2016. The food carnival 

will consist of food stalls put up by students & 

teachers. 

Towards making this an exciting & joyous experience, 

we would request you to encourage your ward to 

bring a maximum of AED 5/-, so that they can enjoy 

every bit. 

Your support will be highly appreciated. 

 
  Thank you           

 

                                                                Anubha Nijhawan 

                                                  

                                                                        Principal 

 
 


